
 
 
 
 
Milano, 1 marzo 1994 
 
Dear Alan, 
 
I believe that you are well home. 
I just received your postcard: thank you very much. 
 
I was really happy that you are satisfied about the project in Viafarini: I think that it was really 
beautifull. 
I just sent some documentation to Fern Bayer. 
 
Relating to Fred, I asked him to choose a sculpture or a b/w project: what he would love to have is 
the copy of the plan for the project, the one used for the invitation. 
Because here I have one, I'm wandering if you can make one (or two) more fotocopy of that plan 
and I'll pay for the costs in addition. 
One fotocopy will be given to Fred, one to Mr.Vergerio of Vibrapac, one will stay to the Archivio 
of Viafarini. What do you think? 
 
Relating to news from Besser Company, I'm waiting for news from them. 
Anyway, did you speak with White Columns about these adreess? Should we send to them? 
 
I want to thank you again for the present of the  plastic of the installation, now beautifully staying 
here in front of me! 
 
Patrizia      
 
 






